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Chlorpyrifos can be found on some of kids’ favorite foods including peaches. The 
EPA’s own scientists have stated the levels of chlorpyrifos found on produce and in 
drinking water are unsafe.  But the EPA has refused to take action. Now it’s time for 
the State to protect the health and lives of Maine children and adults.
Please support the prohibition of use of Chlorpyrifos anywhere in Maine. 
Thank you.


